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On behalf of the American people, we offer our condolences to the victims of
the recent floods in Iran. These floods once again show the level of Iranian
regime mismanagement in urban planning and in emergency preparedness. The
regime blames outside entities when, in fact, it is their mismanagement that
has led to this disaster. They even jail environmentalists for attempting to
help Iran prepare for these very issues. The United States stands ready to
assist and contribute to the International Federation of Red Cross and Red
Crescent Societies, which would then direct the money through the Iranian Red
Crescent for relief.
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